
FARNBOROUGH AIRSPACE CHANGE PROPOSAL 
Information meeting for all aviators 

Lasham Gliding Society, Lasham Airfield, GU34 7SS 
23 March 2014, 1pm 

If you fly anywhere in the south of England - then you need to know about this 
 

If you want to continue to fly anywhere in the south of England - then you need to do something 
about this 

 

The operator of Farnborough Airport, TAG Farnborough, is applying for controlled airspace.  

Their proposals directly affect current controlled and uncontrolled airspace across a large area of southern England – not 
only in the immediate vicinity to Farnborough Airport – just take a look at the map above. 



The base of many areas of existing airspace would be lowered, and large areas of new airspace would be introduced. 
Their plans represent the most substantial redesign and increase of airspace in the UK for many years. 

If TAG get what they want, the impact on general aviation will be significant – it will range from catastrophic for some 
groups, through to extremely disruptive for others. 

The impacts are not restricted to aviators and aviation. Many other local groups are also likely to be adversely affected. 

Want to know more about what Farnborough want? Then come to the meeting. 

Want to find out how it might affect you? Then come to the meeting. 

Want to know how to make an effective input to the consultation process? Then come to the meeting. 

 

For details on Lasham Airfield, visit www.lashamgliding.com 
Coming by air – PPR on 01256 384900 (free landing for those flying in for the meeting) 


